FIPPA Sec. 22 (1)

From: FIPPA Sec. 22 (1)

Sent: September 27, 2021 5:19 PM

To: Clerks

Subject: Re: Public hearing Sept 28, Tuesday - Rezoning Reference #18-31
Categories: PH - Needs Addit'l Info, Public Hearing

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account
password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

Would you please consider extending some financial compensation like equivalent to 3 months’ rent to existing
tenants:

1. who moved into the building after October 19, 2019 (or after the submission of the rezoning
application to the City);

2. who were not advised of the rezoning application at the time of the move-in; and

3. who have stayed in the building for over a year now.

Like other tenants who are eligible under TRP, they are also adversely affected by the rezoning, and for sure will
face similar difficulties in relocating.

Thanks so much,
FIPPA Sec. 22 (1)



